
Submission regarding the ‘Marriage Equality’ bill
 

 

Dear Senate,

 

This is the first submission that has been prepared by myself for any Senate
Inquiries.

 

The “Marriage Equality” bill from my understanding would be detrimental to the
future generations of Australia.

 

I believe that if Australians legalize same sex marriages the children of these
families may not have the same advantages as children who are brought up in
families that have a mother and father relationship.

 

There are only certain things that a Mother and Father can impart to their children
especially in their early development years.

 

Even though I do understand that each human being has the right to choose their
life partnership, I do not see the need for legalized homosexual marriage. 

 

Clearly the union of marriage is a sacred institution between a Man and Woman.

 

Therefore I would be strongly against legalizing same sex marriages.

 

Kind regards,

 

 

 




